
NOTICE  
 

 
A quorum of the Board of Finance will attend a meeting of the Legislative Council on Wednesday, 
September 21, 2022 at 7:30 pm in Council Chambers at the Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, 
Newtown, CT for the purpose of discussing the Board of Education request to deposit funds into the Non-
Lapsing Education Fund. Members of the Board of Education may be present as well.  
 
 


